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What I find alarming as a Skyway residents is that this program provides public funds to developers
to clean up contaminated sites in our community and develop property that is affordable for people
outside of the community but not historic residents of the community while calling it "affordable
housing". This could accelerate displacement. This can be easily addressed by tying affordability to
the specific geography where the property is located. That ensures benefit to the specific residents
of the community who are structurally disadvantaged.


